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Attached you will find proposed resource changes for the 2018-2019 school year.  
These resources were originally presented to the Board on May 29, 2018.  These first 
time purchases appropriately support the newly updated and approved curriculum 
framework for English IV at GHS. They have been available for display at the 
Coultrap Educational Services Center for the requisite amount of time per the Illinois 
School Code, and we are seeking your formal approval of these adoptions this 
evening.   
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